
 

Partnership with Global University Schools 

of Medicine and Public Health 

Global University Schools of Medicine and Public Health 
 

 

New British-licensed med-school in Turks and Caicos admitting U.S. and E.U. students in 2014 

invites expressions of partnership interest by U.S. universities. Graduates will practice primary 

care medicine in U.S and E.U. 

Innovative Equity Partnership Model for Emerging School of Medicine Responds to Projected 

Need for Primary Care Physicians in USA. 
 

The newly emerging medical school will begin accepting students from the U.S. and E.U. and 

Caribbean in 2014.  It has received Initial Provisional Accreditation for the awarding of the M.D. 

degree by the Caribbean Accreditation Authority for Education in Medicine and other Health 

Professions (CAAM-HP) and will also offer M.P.H. and Dr.P.H. degree programs. Graduates 

will fill the projected need for primary care physicians in the U.S. 

Partnership discussions include the naming of the medical school, an initial 20 percent 

investment with eventual opportunity to increase control to 51 percent and then to 90 percent. 

 

Of particular interest to universities with PA, NP programs is the opportunity it provides 

graduates of those programs to apply to advanced standing in med-school. 

 

Non-binding expressions of interest are encouraged through: R. Thomas Williamson, Managing 

Director, University Advisory Group.  Inquiries will be received in confidence on direct line: 

757-903-8458 or universityadvisorygroup@gmail.com. 

Applications Go To: 

universityadvisorygroup@gmail.com 
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